
Van Meter has a detailed COVID-19 prevention plan that specifies several precautionary measures required 
to maintain a safe and healthy work environment for our customers and employee-owners.
 
SPECIFIC TO DELIVERIES AT CUSTOMER LOCATIONS: 

• Please let us know if you have adjusted your business practices or are restricting access to any areas 
of your facility or jobsite so we can actively comply.

• Our drivers have hand sanitizer in their trucks and sanitize their hands multiple times a day.

• Our team is routinely disinfecting equipment and frequently touched surfaces (including trucks, 
piggybacks, carts, iPads, etc.)

• We are practicing social distancing, making deliveries “drop and go” and having as little contact with others 
as possible. Our drivers will sign order acknowledgements on your behalf to minimize handling of devices.

• We are segregating our workgroups and isolating our drivers from other areas of our branches to 
limit potential exposures.

• We are closely monitoring the health of our workforce. All of our operations team members, 
including drivers, are doing a mandatory temperature check at the start of their work shift.

• For several weeks, we have been working with an abundance of caution to send our employee 
owners home if we feel there is even low risk to our people and customers.

• In the event one of our employee-owners who services your account were to test positive for 
COVID-19, we would reach out to you as quickly as possible. Our employee-owners are not able to 
share details or information regarding any potential COVID-19 situations. Rest assured, Van Meter 
has a robust response plan to remediate the situation and minimize any exposure to our employee 
owners and customers. 

 

 

SAFETY IS OUR FIRST PRIORITY.
SERVING YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS 
IS A CLOSE SECOND.

Thank you for your ongoing support and patience during this challenging time. We’re here for you!

For detailed information on Van Meter’s response to COVID-19, please visit our website at www.vanmeterinc.com.
 Our Chief Growth Officer, Mike Gassmann, is also available should you have specific questions. He can be 
reached at mgassmann@vanmeterinc.com.

Everything you need to succeed. 
1.800.247.1410  |  vanmeterinc.com


